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Our policy on Letters to the Editor 
 
 
The Berkshire Edge welcomes letters to the editor. Publication is at the sole 
discretion of the editor.  
  
In order to maintain civil discourse, we have established guidelines: All 
letters to the editor should advance the conversation; no nastiness, 
misinformation, or personal attacks are allowed.  
 
To ensure space for a wide range of viewpoints, The Edge will publish no more 
than one letter per writer each week. That said, we welcome ongoing 
dialogue between readers, and we encourage those who wish to engage more 
actively to use the comment section at the bottom of each article. You can do 
this by creating a free account with Disqus.com or logging in with your email. 
All comments are publicly visible. 
  
All letters to the editor should include the author’s name, street address, 
email address and phone number. Only the author’s name and town will be 
included in the final publication. The other information allows The Edge to 
verify the source. 
  
The opinions expressed by the authors of letters to the editor are not 
necessarily the opinions or views of the staff and contributors of The 
Berkshire Edge.  
 

	
	

	
	


